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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2017 1:08 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood; Janet Brunson
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160251
Attachments: FPL rate hikes 2017; Untitled

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2017 1:02 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160251 
 
Copy on file, see 1232648C.  DHood 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JAN 09, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 00229-17
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Collin Roehner

From: Henry F Beaulieu <hbeaulieu@cfl.rr.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 07, 2017 3:20 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: FPL rate hikes 2017

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Again, FPL is asking for yet another rate increase for the year 2017. Please tell me what exactly is the purpose of the 
Florida Public Service Commission,if you are continually going to approve every rate hike FPL wants. The majority of 
people living in Florida are on fixed incomes, including us. FPL just gave themselves a rate hike last year by eliminating 
their On Call credits. And now yet another rate hike! How about representing  the people of Florida, instead of FPL. Gail 
and Henry Beaulieu 
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Collin Roehner

From: Henry F Beaulieu <hbeaulieu@cfl.rr.com>
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2017 10:05 AM
To: Consumer Contact

Dear Ms. Hargue, 
 
Regarding your email to me, the address on record is 21 Birchwood Place, Palm Coast, Florida 32137. Our FPL account 
number is 31383-29341. Thank you. Henry and Gail Beaulieu. 




